
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I hope you all had a lovely half term and are ready for Term 2! I just wanted to say a huge 

thank you for all the support you have given myself and your child last term! All the children 

have settled really well and it has been lovely to see more of their individual personalities 

come out as they have become more confident in the class. 

Term 2 focus 

It’s the most wonderful ‘term’ of the year! 

This term our key books are: ‘The Leaf Thief’ ‘The Gingerbread Man’ and ‘Stickman’. We will 

be looking at seasonal changes, Christmas and we might have a special visit from the 

Gingerbread Man himself! Not to forget our Christmas production, which we will be starting 

to prepare for very soon! 

As part of our Remembrance Day activities next week, we will be creating our own artwork to 

learn about Remembrance Day. These will then join with the rest of the school to create a 

whole school display in the hall. 

In addition to this, we will also be learning all about Diwali, what it is, how it is celebrated 

and who celebrates it. Following on from this, we will then look at a few other celebrations/ 

festivals that happen around the world and ending the term looking at Christmas. 

The children will be practicing and performing their nativity this term, alongside Year 1 and 

2. We can’t wait for you to come and watch the performances at the end of term so keep an 

eye out for more information about how to book your tickets! 

It is a really busy term to please do take a look at the school newsletter for all of the key 

dates you need to know about. 
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Reminders 

I just have a few reminders as we head into the new term: 

• We expect you to be reading with your child at least three times each week and 

noting this down in their reading record. Please don’t forget that your child’s reading 

record and book should be coming in with them every day. 

• We love going for Wellie Walks and as the weather gets colder and wetter, I would like 

to remind you to bring in a pair of wellies to be kept at school for your child so that 

they are still able to take part in this.  

• Your child should be coming in with an appropriate coat for cold and wet weather 

everyday to allow them to stay warm and dry whilst playing outside. 

• PE days are still on Wednesdays so we ask that your child comes in wearing their PE 

kits on this day. 

• Please can all clothing and other items that belong to your child be labelled (this 

helps to be able to return them if they go missing!). 

 

 

We encourage you to follow our class Twitter page @RCPSPeacocks and look at Tapestry to 

keep update to date with what your child is learning at school 😊 

 

We know that this is a very busy term with lots of information coming out to you so please 

feel free to come and chat to me about any questions or queries that you have or email the 

school office at admin@rodbournecheney.swindon.sch.uk    

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Armishaw 
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